NUCLEAR‘I'

RESEARCH
CORPORATION

April 7, 1981

1108 Industrial Highway
Southamoton, Pa. 18966
Phone: 215 - 357 - 5015

215 - 464 - 4424
Nuc'ear Regulatory Commission
Region |
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 13406
Attention: John D. Kinneman
Subject: | Inspection 81-01

sent lemen:

We wish to acknowledge you- letter of 27 March 1981 in regard
to Wipe Testing the Nuclear Research lorporation UDM-1A
Cesium Calibrator Source.

Please be advised that corrective action was taken on 4 March
13981 as well as assurance that Wipe Tests on sealed sources
containing by=-product material will be performed at intervals
not to exceed six months.

Sincerely,

NUCLEAR RESEARCH CORPORATION

E. M. Polluck
President
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